
 

RESERVE YOUR SEAT FOR THE PCWRT’S DECEMBER MEETING 
 

Michael Block 
“The Carnage was Fearful: The Battle of Cedar Mountain” 

 
Thursday, December 16, 2021 6:30pm @ The County Seat Restaurant 

3867 Old Buckingham Road, Powhatan 
$16.00 for PCWRT Members, $20.00 for Non-Members 

 
* Italian Buffet and Dessert* 

 
A life-long student of the American Civil War, Michael Block moved to 
southern Fauquier County in 2004 where he developed a deep appreciation 
and love of Culpeper County and what happened on that historic ground 
during the Civil War. He has been giving battlefield tours and lectures for a 
number of years, focusing on the counties of Culpeper and Fauquier. He has 
also been collecting photographs, drawings, and first-person accounts of 
events, both significant and mundane, that occurred in the region during the 
war and believes that Culpeper was the war’s most photographed county. 
Block has been on the Board of Directors of the Friends of Cedar Mountain 

Battlefield since 2012 and is currently serving as its vice-president. He has also served on the Board of 
the Brandy Station Foundation and on both the Culpeper and Fauquier Sesquicentennial Committees. 

 

RSVP REQUIRED by December 12, 2021 
To PATWHITMER77@GMAIL.COM OR 240-298-0141 

 
PRE-PAID RESERVATIONS MAY BE MAILED TO: 
PCWRT * P.O. BOX 1144 * POWHATAN, VA, 23139 

CHECKS OR MONEY ORDERS ONLY PLEASE 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT  

POWHATANCWRT@GMAIL.COM 
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